
                                                         MCFARLAND ENTERPRISES INC. 

                                                         1810 MINERAL STREET/BOX 617 

                                                          SILVERTON, CO. 

                                                          81433 

 

 

     TO: LUCAS WEST  

            DRMS 

 

      Lucas, I would like permission to install a safety berm around the pad at the Hobo #2. I have an 

excavating company lined up to do the project. As the weather is getting questionable, the sooner we 

can get this accomplished, the better.  

     Thank you for your help, Keith McFarland. 

     09/05/2018 


